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Dear Jeannette,

As we begin a new year and new decade we are asking
you to join us by becoming a member of Kokua Mau.  For
over 10 years, Kokua Mau has been a voice for quality
hospice and palliative care and services in Hawai'i, 
providing high-quality information, trainings and
networking opportunities.  We welcome both individual
and organizational members!!

We now need your support to keep our mission going
strong.  Please click on the links to the right to
contribute or send a check directly to our mailbox.  For
membership levels please click here.

As a non-profit organization, our purpose is to improve
quality of life for people living in Hawai'i by promoting
excellence in hospice, end of life, palliative care, and
early advanced care planning through the provision of:

Public and Professional education
Development of professional and organizational
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healthcare capacity
Advocacy and public policy
Statewide leadership
Promotion and fostering of a collaborative
membership

Benefits of membership 
All professional members receive:

Recognition as a supporter and member on the
Kōkua Mau website with a link to your website (if
applicable).
Discounts on Kōkua Mau trainings, courses,
workshops.
Kōkua Mau e-newsletter: latest news, local and
national events, and journal articles.
A place at the frontline in improving how people in
Hawai'i are cared for throughout the spectrum of
life.

This past year has seen a lot of activity for Kokua Mau. 
You can see highlights on our website.

Thank you for your support
Please support Kokua Mau's mission with your
tax-deductible gift so that we can collectively make the
maximum impact on improving quality of life for all.   We
also welcome organizational membership and please
contact Jeannette or visit the website for more details. 
 
You can also share this opportunity with your colleagues
and friends.  Please forward this email or send others to
the Kokua Mau homepage to contribute to our shared
efforts.  You can include a personal message with this
link: 

Thank you in advance for your support of Kokua Mau and
our shared work.

_______________________________________

Happy New Year!!

      P.O. Box 62155
      Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone:
(808) 585-9977

     Toll-free:
(800) 474-2113

By Fax: (808) 988-3877
Please call before you fax, so we can

make sure the fax machine is on. Please
note we are on HST.

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org

 

 
You can also support Kokua

Mau while you do your
on-line shopping!

Go to Goodshop.com, type
in "Kokua Mau" as the

charity you'd like to receive
a percentage of all your

purchases, and then shop
away at over 300 stores.
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Jeannette Koijane
Executive Director

PS: If you want to donate by check, please write
"membership" in the memo field and send it to Kokua
Mau, PO BOX 62155, Honolulu, HI 96839.

click here
to find out more about

joining Kokua Mau
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